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Irvine Partner Breaks Down FTC’s Proposed Document
Retention Regulations with Automotive News

News

8.15.22


In an interview with Automotive News, Usama Kahf shares his insight on how automotive employers

can prepare for the Federal Trade Commission's proposed document retention regulations and the

potential impact it may have on workplace policies. In the article, he explains that the proposed

rules cover some documents that should already be saved but now also include text messages and

emails related to sales, financing or leasing between sales personnel and consumers, which could

become cumbersome. Usama continues by discussing the challenges with implementing the

proposed regulations as well as the possible upsides, including exemptions under the Gramm-

Leach-Bliley Act.

To read the article visit Automotive News (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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